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Reminders 

Message from the Principal
The end of the term is nigh and by the time you read this (if you 
read it when it comes home), there will only be one more day of 
school to go, with a public holiday up first to give us the energy to 
get through the last day. 
Just a short message from me this week, to say thank you to the 
staff and parents for supporting us through another busy term. 
It was wonderful to welcome parents to our first open day in a 
number of years and to have been able to undertake a few 
excursions as well, all the way up to our Wizard of Oz adventure 
yesterday.
I wish all our staff, students and families a HEALTHY, happy and 
relaxing holiday. Enjoy the break from school day routines and 
packed lunches. In my opinion, the September holidays are the 
best with the arrival of beautiful Spring days and the opportunity 
to get outside and enjoy our surrounds. 
We have a jam-packed Term 4 and I look forward to welcoming 
everyone back on Monday 10th October, refreshed and ready to 
take on the challenges of a busy term combined with prepara-
tion for our end of term performance. To be honest, I am not sure 
how we are going to fit it all in!
Happy holidays everyone. Stay safe and enjoy a wonderful break 
with your families. 
			       					     Ms Barrow

End of Term 3 Assembly		    Friday 23 September
The End of Term 3 Assembly will be held on Friday, the last day of 
term at 10am.
You are invited to come and join us in the MPR for a celebration 
of this term, awards presentation, and term slideshow, followed by 
a morning tea.
Please bring a plate to share, if you are able.

Canberra Excursion Year 5 & 6
Friday is the last day to get your EOI in.
Most of our Year 5 and Year 6 students have done this, and have 
until early next term to return the permission notes and finish up 
the payments. The Reminder Box is your personalised record of 
what is yet to be returned.
It won’t take long to get to week 4 and the trip to Canberra!

Term 3 sickness
Thank you to all the parents keeping their children home when 
sick, so that the school community (students and staff) can stay 
as healthy as possible.

Coming Events
Fri 23 Sept	 Assembly 10am
		  Last day of term

TERM 4
Students & staff return Monday 10/10

FRIDAY at 10am



We know it can be a difficult decision sometimes, and difficult to 
determine of they are sick or just have hayfever etc. Runny noses 
are ok as long as they are not unwell.
We look forward to everyone being a little healthier next term so 
that we can have everyone involved in the learning journey. 
The school has plenty of RATs available if you need additional 
supplies for testing. Please contact the school if you would like 
some more as back up.

Wizard of Oz
Thank you so much to the parents helping with transportation on 
Tuesday when we all went to see the Wizard of Oz by Wolumla 
Public School. Thank you too for satisfying all the requirements 
we needed to ensure that we are following Department guide-
lines. Much appreciated.
The show was fabulous! How wonderful to have the opportunity 
to support another small school in their creative endeavours.

Cake Raffles
Friday is cake raffle day and there could be some extra sales 
with extra people at school this Friday! Tickets are $2 each or 3 
for $5. Check the roster for next term - your last three chances 
to win a cake on a Friday! Thank you to all our cake makers this 
term!	
Extended Transition Year 6 Students
Our Year 6 students had a fabulous day at Eden PS last week, as 
the first day of weekly visits by our Year 6 students- a great op-
portunity to be part of a bigger group and to meet more stu-
dents they will be attending high school with next year.
First week back it will be all four students again on Wednesday 
12 October- same arrangements- catch the high school bus in, 
meet Ms Barrow at the school and then travel back to Towam-
ba with Ms Barrow after the Eden PS lunch period. From week 2 
students will attend in alternating pairs.

Scripture
Next term Mr Dixon will be returning to Towamba in Weeks 2,4 
and 6 for our students that have nominated for inclusion in Scrip-
ture. Scripture notes will go out to new students next term.

CAKE RAFFLESCAKE RAFFLES
fundraising for fundraising for 

the Canberra Excursionthe Canberra Excursion

Friday’s cake by  
Jo

Last week’s winner
Jett

Funds raised so far
$358

Plain meat pie 		  $4.00
Gluten Free pie		  $4.00
Cheese/Bacon		  $4.50
Chicken/mushrm	 $4.50
Vege pastie		  $4.00
Sausage Roll		  $3.50
GF Sausage Roll		 $3.50
Mini Pizza		  $2.50
Juice or Flav Milk	 $1.50

FRIDAY Lunches

Mark your payment total and 
payment method on the bag

Lunch Order Roster

 
Friday: Karen H

Term 4 cake roster
Fri 14 Oct	 Hunter
Fri 21 Oct	 Kokoda
Fri 28 Oct	 Jack B 

CANBERRA EXCURSION!

P&C NewsP&C News
Lunch Orders: Lunch orders on Friday as normal. A big thank you 
to our lunch volunteers this term!
If you are available to help out next term call Karen How on 0490 
818 715 to claim a date next term!

Term 4 Meeting: We look forward to having many people attend 
our Term 4 meeting as we plan the end of year, and also our big 
fundraiser the Coast2Kosci Ultramarathon breakfast stall. Stay 
tuned!



Community News & Holiday opportunitiesCommunity News & Holiday opportunities

Towamba Tennis Club 
AGM 

Saturday 
24th September 

1.30pm 
at the Courts

 

Everyone welcome

Including youth mural project in the holidays

https://www.panboola.com/workshops

Lots of holiday programs for chidren aged 5-12 years
Programs run in Merimbula Learning Centre
Lots of art, make a bird feeder, suncatchers, kites,  
aliens and dinosaurs, aquariums,  
picture frames, dreamcatchers & more
https://www.pcycnsw.org.au/far-south-coast/
school-holidays



https://www.sport.nsw.gov.au/holiday-break-camps

Don't miss out, places are filling fast!
The NSW Government is pleased to announce the return of 
FREE kids camps for this Spring School Holidays. 
Holiday Break camps are available for kids 12-15 years from 
regional NSW communities. The camps are a combination 
of day and residential camps across five Sport and Rec-
reation Centres and include all meals, accommodation 
(residential camps only) and activities such as archery, 
kayaking, mountain biking and much more!

*Milson Island *Broken Bay *Point Wolstoncroft  
*Lake Burrendong *Lake Keepit

So many great fun 
activities!

https://www.
eventbrite.com.au/
cc/spring-school-holi-
days-828499

TOWAMBA RFS
Firewood Raffle
3/$5 or $2 each

Drawn 2 October


